## STATE OF VERMONT BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE

	)	
In re: Jeffrey E. Haddock, MD	)	MPS 097-0918
	)	

## **NOTICE OF ENTRY ORDER**

It is hereby entered that the South Investigative Committee passed a motion at a meeting held on July 17, 2024, which approved the request of Jeffrey E. Haddock, MD to change the frequency of practice monitoring reports from monthly to quarterly. The new quarterly requirement is effective beginning with the quarterly report for May, June, and July, 2024.

STATE OF VERMONT BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE

By:

David K. Herlihy

Executive Director

Vermont Board of Medical Practice

Dated: July 19, 2024